2025-64A

January 29, 2025

Dear Office of City Clerk, City of Gainesvile,

Please accept this letter of resignation from the City Beautification Board of the City of Gainesville.
Shifting academic priorities have limited my ability to contribute to this board in a meaningful way.

It has been a pleasure serving.

Sincerely,
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Nathaniel A. Pelton



